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Members of the Alcohol License Review Committee: 

  

I am writing in opposition for the proposed Class A Liquor & Beer license at 

4611 Verona Road.  I believe one liquor store in that area is sufficient.  

There are also gas stations and restaurants where one can purchase liquor 

and beer.  My opinion is that another liquor store is not needed.   

  

Thank you. 

  

Diana Burns 

4350 Clover Ct 

Madison WI  53711 

 


